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Happy Easter!  
Monday 3rd April 2023 – Friday 14th April 2023  

Easter Holidays  
Back to School on Monday 17th April 2023  

Monday 1st May 2023 - Bank Holiday  
Monday 8th May 2023 - Bank Holiday  
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The end of term is upon us and what a term it has been! 
We have been working really hard this term to devise a system of monitoring attendance 

that keeps parents and carers informed of their child’s attendance - and I think we are 
nearly there. Our approach to attendance management is based on prevention, early 

intervention and targeted support. Our aim is to be transparent in our monitoring for all 
families. We start monitoring attendance when it falls below the 95% mark, this is usually 
due to illness. A letter is sent out to alert parents that attendance has hit this threshold. 

When attendance falls below 90%, children are deemed as persistently absent. At this point, 
parents would have received previous letters alerting them to our concerns. In some cases, 
parents would have been asked to provide medical evidence for their children, due to high 
levels of absence relating to illness. It is clear in our policy we do not authorise any holidays 
in term time. If you need any support in getting your child to school, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch. Currently our whole school attendance stands at 95.6% compared to 93.7% 

nationally - our aim is to get our whole school attendance up to 97% by the end of the 
school year.  

During the first half of next term we have Key Stage 1 and 2 SATS. 
Key Stage 2 SATS week starts 9th- 12th May. Year 6 pupils will still be working towards their 

writing judgement up until the end of June, when County moderation is completed. 
Key Stage One SATs start the week beginning the 15th May. 

Year One and Two phonic assessments take place in June, as does the Year 4 multiplication 
check. 

We are still awaiting our OFSTED report - so will get this to you as soon as it arrives.  
Thank you to all parents who responded to the questionnaire, sent in chocolate supplies or 

just smiled at us on the gate! 
Corridors are looking so much clearer since we moved to book bags, please remember you 

can pick up a book bag at reception (awaiting delivery). We’ve noticed some brilliantly 
accessorised book bags too! 

Friends of Shamblehurst continue to be amazing and have recently donated money to fund 
IPADS to support music provision in school - we are hugely grateful for all their hard work. 
We say goodbye to Mrs Curtis and Miss McDougall at the end of this term and wish them 

bot the very best for the future. We welcome Mrs Nicola Smith, who is the new class 
teacher for Caterpillars. 

Lastly, all staff wish our families a peaceful and relaxing Easter break and we look forward to 
seeing you on Monday 17th April 2023. 

 

   

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      
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Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 10th February 2023   

Lemur Class - Alex  
Toucan Class - Jackson 
Lion Class - Christina  
Giraffe Class – Harry  

Seahorse Class - James 
Caterpillar Class - David  

Gecko Class - Olivia  
Koala Class - Tommie 

Otter Class - Bella 
Panther Class - Adrianna 

Tiger Class - Ryan  
Bushbaby Class - Josie    

 Wolf Class - Daisy 
Outdoor Learner - Yaroslav   

 
 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 24th February 2023   

Lemur Class - William 
Toucan Class - Poppy 

Lion Class - Jasper  
Giraffe Class - Louie 

Seahorse Class - Finley 
Caterpillar Class - Axel  

Gecko Class - Kyla-Rose  
Koala Class - Grace 
Otter Class - Henry 
Panther Class - Kate 

Tiger Class - Cameron 
Bushbaby Class - Sophie    

 Wolf Class - Summer  
 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 3rd March 2023    

Lemur Class - William 
Toucan Class - Jaxon and Helena  

Lion Class - Issac  
Giraffe Class - Finn 

Seahorse Class - Ella 
Caterpillar Class - Danny  

Gecko Class - Joseph  
Koala Class - George 
Bushbaby Class - Kila    
 Wolf Class - Morgan  

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 10th March 2023    

Lemur Class - Evie 
Toucan Class - Jamie 
Lion Class - Bethany 

Giraffe Class - Amelia 
Seahorse Class - Sophia 

Caterpillar Class - Jeromin  
Gecko Class - Leiya  
Koala Class - Izzy 

Otter Class - Megan 
Panther Class - Jack 
Tiger Class - Daniel  

Bushbaby Class - Noah    
 Wolf Class - Ethan  

 

School Lunch Menus 
The lunch menus will be changing after Easter - an email has 

been sent to parents with these details. Alternatively, these are 
available on our school website.  



 

 

  

Amazing work from Evelyn in Year One to 
support her reading challenge!  

Can anyone guess the story book? 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 17th March 2023   
Lemur Class - Leo and Eliza 

Lion Class - Layla  
Giraffe Class - Harrison 

Gecko Class - Jaydn 
Koala Class - George 

Otter Class - Olivia and Aurora 
Panther Class - Molly 
Tiger Class - Madlen  

Bushbaby Class - Harry    
 Wolf Class - Georgia  

 
 

Clubs  

We would like to remind parents that there are no after school clubs the 
first week back after the Easter Holidays (W/B 17th April 2023).  

JAMZ will be the only club to run on Monday 17th April 2023.  
All other clubs will not start until W/B Monday 24th April 2023.  

Friday 5th May 2023  

Non-Uniform Day, Red, 

White and Blue, Kings 

Coronation Day  

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Massive congratulations to our girls 
football team who have earned 

themselves a place in the Premier 
League National Girls Finals representing 

Saints!  
They played amazingly and should be 

very proud of themselves!! 

 



  

More photos can be found on our 
social media pages  

 

Our Vision 

In order to discover the brilliance in everyone we are 
committed to achieve:  

o A happy and healthy community 
o An engaged and accountable community 
o A compassionate and kind community 
o An inclusive community of lifelong 

learners 
o A community of empathetic and curious 

critical thinkers 
o A community that celebrates diversity 
o A community of Global Citizens 

 
 



 

  

What a musical March it has been! 
In early March, Year 4 went to The Anvil for ‘My Voice: Our Song’. They sung with 
such joy and enthusiasm, especially in ‘Sing’ and ‘Roar’. We were so proud of their 

sensible behaviour and super singing. Well done Y4! 
Then Y2 also took their teddies and singing voices to The Anvil for ‘Barnaby Bear: 

Around the World'. Having learnt lots of songs and actions beforehand, the 
children joined in fantastically! Staff from our school and from the venue both 

commented on how completely immersed and mesmerised our Y2 children were. 
We are so proud of them all! 

Finally, the Singing Club visited the Berry Theatre to perform as part of the very 
first Wildern Primary Music Festival. This was an utter joy to be involved in! Our 

singers were sensible, patient, and full of enthusiasm and sang absolutely 
beautifully! It was a real goose-bump moment to watch them perform on a 

professional stage. All the children conquered their nerves to sing with sensitivity, 
clear diction, expression and great fun. 

I am so proud of all our Shamblehurst musicians - well done! 
Mrs Jackson 

 



  

I am really pleased to tell you that the Family Links Nurturing Programme is coming back to Shamblehurst in 
the Summer Term. The Family Links Nurturing Programme is an 11 week course that offers positive and 

practical advice for nurturing children so they learn how to handle both their feelings and behaviour. It is 
based on four building blocks: 
 Self awareness and self esteem 

 Appropriate expectations 
 Empathy 

 Positive behaviour management 
These four areas provide the key elements for successful and confident parenting and happy and confident 

children! 
Please contact me if you are interested, or you would like further details, as spaces will be limited. My email 

address is: sarah.curry@shamblehurst.co.uk 
Tuesday mornings 9.15-11.15am 

Intro week 0- 25/04/23 
Week 1-02/05/34 
Week2-09/05/23 
Week 3-16/05.23 
Week 4-23/05/23 

Half term 
Week 5- 06/06/23 
Week 6-13/06/23 
Week 7-20/06/23 
Week 8-27/06/23 
Week 9-04/07/23 

Week 10-11/07/23 
 

Parents can refer into the service by completing the self-referral form: https://www.barnardos.org.uk/what-
we-do/services/hampshire-specialist-parenting-support-service/hampshire-specialist-parenting-support-

service-request-form Saying they would like to attend Family Links at Shamblehurst.  

 

'Thank you to those of you who responded to the recent Parental Engagement Survey.  One of 
the ideas mentioned was to have information packs available for parents, regarding certain 

key issues, events or problems parents may be struggling with at home.  For example 
parenting tips, coping with bereavement, separation and anxiety.  Some of these 

resources you will be able to keep, others may need to be returned once you have finished 
with them. 

These new resources will be kept in the school reception area, look out for them over the 
coming months! 

 
Sarah Curry 

Family Support Worker' 
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